
From South 1st Street to 17th Street 

US 17/92 (HINSON AVENUE) 

Haines City, Florida 

Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study  FPID No: 431351-1 -22-01 

Virtual Public Workshop Begins December 1st 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 
conducting a Project Development and Environment 
(PD&E) Study for US 17/92 (Hinson Avenue) from South 
1st Street to 17th Street in Haines City. The goal of this 

project is to improve capacity along US 17/92 within 
downtown Haines City, enhance safety conditions, 
enhance mobility options (pedestrian, bicycle and 

transit), and to improve local transportation network 
connectivity.    
 

The Virtual Public Workshop will extend from 
December 1, 2020 through December 22, 2020. You 

may participate in the workshop at any time during the 
21 day period. If you are  unable to view the materials 
online, printed packets containing workshop materials 

will be available at the Haines City Public Library 
located at 111 N. 6th Street, Haines City, FL 33844 and 
Lake Eva Community Center located at 555 Ledwith 

Avenue Haines City, FL 33844 during regular business 
hours. Workshop materials will include maps, drawings, 
and other information describing the project.  
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How to Access the Virtual Workshop 

1 

2 

Visit the project website at:  

http://swflroads.com/us17-92/hinsonave/s1stto17th/  

Go to the Documents and Publications page 

and sign in to view the Virtual Public Workshop. 

3 
Review the presentation and other project 

materials by selecting each item listed.  

 How to Submit Comments 

OR 

Comments can be submitted by 
December 22, 2020 through links on the 
project website at: 

http://swflroads.com/us17-92/hinsonave/

Comments can be mailed to the FDOT 
Project Manager, Jennifer Marshall P.E., 
at the return address provided on the 

backside of this mailing, postmarked by 
December 22, 2020.  

Comments can be emailed by December 
22, 2020 to Jennifer Marshall P.E.,    
FDOT Project Manager, at 

Jennifer.marshall@dot.state.fl.us   OR 

A 

B 

C 

Although there is no live component to this workshop, we encourage you to submit any questions that 
you may have about the project through links provided on the website or by contacting the FDOT Project 
Manager, Jennifer Marshall, P.E. at (863) 519-2239 or Jennifer.Marshall@dot.state.fl.us.  We look forward 
to your continued participation throughout this study.   

http://swflroads.com/us17-92/hinsonave/s1stto17th/
http://swflroads.com/us17-92/hinsonave/s1stto17th/
mailto:Jennifer.Marshall@dot.state.fl.us
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CONTACT INFO 

Jennifer Marshall, P.E. | Project Manager | Florida Department of Transportation District One 

P.O. Box 1249 | Bartow, FL 33831-1249 | Phone: (863) 519-2239 | E-mail: jennifer.marshall@dot.state.fl.us 

US 17/92 (Hinson Avenue) PD&E Study 

Jennifer Marshall, P.E. 

District Environmental Management Office 

Florida Department of Transportation 

P.O. Box 1249 

 

PROJECT 

SCHEDULE 

Dec. 1st — Dec. 22nd  

Virtual Public Workshop 
Fall 2020— Winter 2021  

Develop Project Alternatives 
Fall 2020— Spring 2021  

Project Documentation 

Spring 2021  
Public Hearing 

The environmental review, consultation, and 

other actions required by applicable federal 

environmental laws for this project are being, 

or have been, carried out by the Florida 

Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant 

to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of 

Understanding dated December 14, 2016, and 

executed by the FHWA and FDOT. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 

national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 

Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 

compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Cynthia Sykes,  

FDOT District One Title VI Coordinator, by email at 

Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to 

the workshop. 

Nos importa mucho la opinión del público sobre el proyecto. Si 

Ud. tiene preguntas o comentarios, o si simplemente quisiera 

mas información, póngase en contacto con nosotros. Nuestro 

representante para el "US 17/92 Hinson Avenue PD & E Study" 

es la Sra. Karina Della Sera, 863-519-2750, Florida Department 

of Transportation, P.O. Box 1249 Bartow, FL 33831-1249, 

karina.dellasera@dot.state.fl.us. 

Para Español 

Spring — Summer 2021  
Final Approval and LDCA 


